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November 30, 2018

BY HAND DELIVERY AND E-MAIL

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Docket No. Dk 17-136 On-Bill Financing Tariff

Dear Director Howland:

On behalfofNorthem Utilities, Inc. (“Northern” or the “Company”), please find for
filing with and approval by the clean and redline version ofthe Company’s proposed
First Revised Page 159 and 160 ofNorthern’s tariff as well as Original Page 161 and
162. These proposed tariff sheets reflect changes in terms to the Company’s on-bill
financing program consistent with the 201 9 Update Plan (September 14, 201 8) at pages
3 1 -32. Specifically, the Company has updated its on-bill offerings for residential
financing from a maximum of $2,000 to a maximum of $4,000, and a proposed new on-
bill mechanism for business customers. These tariffs are intended to take effect January
1, 2019.

Please contact me directly ifyou have any questions or concerns regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Patrick H. Taylor

Attorney for Northern Utilities, Inc.

cc: Service List

Patrick H. Taylor 6 Liberty Lane West
Senior Counsel Hampton, NH 03842
taylorpunitil.com
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